
        
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dearest Crestview Families, 
 

It is Fundraiser Time! 
 
As a school, we are allowed to conduct one fundraiser per school year. This one fundraiser, 
which runs from Monday, September 18th through Friday, October 13th, finances all of the “extra” 
things we do for our school and our students such as: field trips, assemblies, student rewards, 
incentives, recognitions and additional materials and supplies for art, technology, science, math, 
and other curriculum areas. 
 
After receiving input from many of you, we are going to try something different. We will be 
conducting a “C.O.U.G.A.R.S. fundraiser because… “Our Children deserve the best we can 
offer. Crestview is an Outstanding school. We do not Underestimate the Greatness that is and 
can be developed through strong Academics and hard work. We Respect and love our School.”   
 
This fundraiser is different because you will not be asked to sell anything, there will not be any 
pick up or distribution of items. Your donation is 100% tax deductible, and we receive 100% of 
the money donated. 
 
The goal for our fundraiser is to raise at least $17,000. If each family donates at least $25.00 
per child, we can make it! Your child can bring, to our main office, cash or checks (made out to 
Crestview Elementary) in the provided envelope, or you can donate online with 
a credit card by visiting https://granitekids.charityproud.org/Donate/Index/549. 
(Look for this link on our Crestview homepage, 
http://schools.graniteschools.org/crestview/) What could be easier? Nothing! J 
Student’s names will be entered in a drawing for fun prizes to be awarded at an upcoming 
assembly for donating.  
 
 

Please support our COUGARS Fundraiser and donate generously! 
 


